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rogerxf@outlook.com

From: Devon and Cornwall Alert <alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk>
Sent: 30 October 2023 13:23
To: rogerxf@outlook.com
Subject: Thefts of caravans - North Molton area [#173672329]

Thefts of caravans - North Molton area  

We are appealing for witnesses and anyone with information in connection with reports of 
thefts of caravans from the North Molton area. 

A camping and caravan site was entered by force and two caravans were stolen, along with 
the contents. 

This took place sometime between 5pm on Friday 20 October and 9am on Saturday 21 
October. 

Please can caravan owners be wary of this and review caravan and site security, consider 
removing items from caravans, make a note of serial numbers of property, and consider 
CRiS registering etc. 

Please report suspicious persons and vehicles. 

Anyone with any information is asked to phone 101 or make contact via the Devon & 
Cornwall Police website quoting 50230284360. 

Thank you. 

Message Sent By
Linzi Berryman 
(Police, Alert Officer, Devon & Cornwall)
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